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Staff Spotlight ² Sharon Hill 

Sharon has been an instructional assistant at Webb 
Street for 14 years. She has worked in all grade 
levels, and is currently in high school with Mr. 
Gettys. Sharon loves the students and staff she 
works with. “Everyone is unique at Webb Street and 
I love working here,” says Sharon. She has a 
daughter, son, and a 2 year old granddaughter. 


